
 

Year 6 
It's been another busy week in year 6.  We have been exploring  
philosophy as part of our Ancient Greece topic.  Children have shown lots 
of insight and deep thinking - good work.  In maths we have been taking 
part in a variety of activities, many of which have involved practical 
application of maths.  The children have enjoyed learning by 'doing' and 
the outcomes have been encouraging.  We have begun a unit on 
biographies for literacy and children have created fictional characters to 
write a biography about before carrying out some research next week on 
an inspirational person to write another biography about. 
  
Thank you to all of the parents/carers who made it along to their parent 
meetings this week - it was great to meet up with you all and discuss the 
children's progress.  If you didn't make it along, please catch up with the 
class teacher and make another appointment. 
 

  
  


